
APPROVED     
 

MINUTES OF THE NEW CASTLE PLANNING BOARD 
Wednesday, August 25, 2021 – 7pm (Macomber Room) 

 
 

A quorum was not reached for the August, 2021 meeting of the Planning Board.  Consequently, 
Chair Horgan cancelled the meeting.  The next meeting of the Planning Board will be held on 
Wednesday, September 22, 2021.  Location to be announced pending Covid status. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Darcy Horgan 
Chair 

 
 


